Dear PK Families,

We hope you've all had a nice weekend.  Here's the news for PK this week.

From the teachers:
PK Families, thank you SO VERY MUCH for such a wonderful Teacher Appreciation Week!  We felt so loved!  All the cards, letters, and gifts were so very appreciated, as well as all of the kind words, smiles, and hugs.  We reading the questionnaires that you helped your kiddos answer – I had Mr. Smith laughing the entire commute home.  Hilarious!  I know I’ll keep those, along with memories of you sweet kiddos, forever.  ☺  THANK YOU for everything.
With love,
Mrs. Smith

Here are some things we will be covering in class this week and next (5/13-5/24):
•         How all animals grow and change, including us!
•         The Life Cycle of a frog and how it compares to other life cycles we’ve studied.
•         Thinking critically about shapes – describing their attributes, comparing them, transforming them, creating images built from shapes, creating shape patterns, and challenging ourselves to draw and create shapes with novel materials (writing utensils, yarn, play-doh, etc).
•         Lots of fun with patterns!
•         We’re going to be participating in an author study and reading several books by Robert Munsch.  His books range from tear-jerker sweet to slap stick hilarious.  Enjoy some at home and encourage your child to tell us about it!
•         Reading, reading, reading, writing, writing, writing, and lots of oral language!
•         From Cookies: Bite Sized Life Lessons: Polite, Honest, Courageous.

Thanks!  Have an excellent week!!  :)
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Christina and her frog life cycle!





